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me@warrenbolton.com

From: me@warrenbolton.com
Sent: Sunday, 29 September 2024 5:28 PM
To: 'Rosanna.Nobile@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au'
Cc: Ward Veitch - Urban Planet
Subject: Referral Agency Advice -RAL21-0138- Wilkinson Road TUAN QLD 4650

Hi Rosanna 
 
Could you please give me an estimation of when you anticipate you will have received advice 
back from your technical agency as to whether or not for the amended development that 
a  wetland trigger is still applicable, within the terms of the planning regulations. 
 
And  
 
If it is determined as still applicable, then given the information provided in my email of 24 
September, how long after receiving that technical advice will the authority be in a position to 
provide its advice to the assessment manager. 
 
Thanking you for your assistance 
 
Regards 
 
Warren  
 
Warren Bolton 
558 Mooloo Road 
MOOLOO - PC 4570  
Queensland  Australia.  
Web Site 
Alternative contacts:-  
Mobile     Int.  614 293949 04  

Aust.04 293949 04   

Wisdom - if you don’t want to borrow someone else’s then you have to pay to get your own. [WB] 
Carbon Friendly Communication  

 


